Update from the Board of Trustees - July 5, 2024

On March 13, 2023, the Board of Trustees informed the Fellowship that we decided to
remove a substantial number of meetings, all registered by a single person, from the
ACA meeting list directory. This difficult decision was in response to numerous
significant complaints and evidence of multiple ACA Traditions violations, and we were
put on notice of a potential lawsuit due to alleged discriminatory actions.

Subsequently, after some representatives of these meetings requested to appeal the
decision, board representatives engaged in discussions with them to clarify the
guidelines for listing a meeting on the ACA WSO website directory. We are happy to
say that these discussions are complete having clarified the guidelines used for all
groups to register an ACA meeting, and, as a result, these meetings can register on the
ACA meeting listing directory.

For reference information see: Meeting Reqistration and Healthy Meeting Practices List



https://adultchildren.org/meeting/meeting-register/
https://acawso.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/HEALTHY-MEETING-PRACTICES-LISTS-v.3.pdf

